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Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV M Yg. - . }$s
x

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission b. . /
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Potential Construction Deficiency #54
" Repetitive Failures of Limitorque Operator"
Third Interim Report

Reference: Telecon tc, L. Martin (NRC) f rom L.1. Bass (LP&L)
dated October 29, 1981

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

The subj ect item report was due to the NRC on October 30, 1981. A
satisfactory response has not been received from the vendor, Anchor /
Darling; therefore, Ebasco has not completed the engineering evaluation.
This delay has been caused by Anchor / Darling's transfer of their records
from California to Pennsylvania.

A report on this item will be submitted to the NRC on or before Decenber 30,
1981.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

D. L. Aswell
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cc: 1) Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Managcraent
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1E U
Washington, D. C. 20555 3


